
 

 

 

 

 

If you have questions about the Conservation Finance Center, please contact the Stoneville, Mississippi, 
office of Wildlife Mississippi at (662) 686-3375. 

For questions about Farm Bill programs, you may email James Cummins, Executive Director of Wildlife 
Mississippi, at jcummins@wildlifemiss.org. 

For questions about conservation easements, please email Brian Ballinger, at 
bballinger@wildlifemiss.org.  
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